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PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION RELEASES NEW 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQS)  

TO ENHANCE TRANSPARENCY, ADDRESS COMMUNITY QUESTIONS ON 
NEW SUPERINTENDENT 

Upper Marlboro, MD – The Prince George’s County Board of Education is pleased to announce 
the release of a comprehensive Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document. “We’ve heard 
our community’s call for more accessible information,” said Board Chair Branndon Jackson. “This 
FAQ is a step forward in helping everyone better understand how the Board operates, how 
decisions are made—including those regarding leadership—and how they can participate in 
shaping the future of our schools.” 

In response to increased public interest and feedback, the FAQ includes a dedicated section on 
the newly appointed superintendent—covering the selection process, leadership priorities, and 
contract details. 

In addition to information about the superintendent, the FAQ addresses a wide range of 
topics, including Board operations, Maryland policy, and community engagement. The FAQ will be 
updated more regularly to reflect new developments and to address additional questions 
submitted by the public.  

This initiative is part of the Board’s ongoing efforts to build trust, increase transparency, and ensure 
that all members of the Prince George’s County Public Schools community are informed and 
empowered. 

The FAQ document is now available on the Prince George’s County Board of Education website at:   
https://www.pgcps.org/offices/board-of-education/news-releases 
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